Dear Parents and Carers,

A big thank you for your hard work supplying costumes for your
children yesterday. They all looked fabulous please see our pictures
below. Another big thank you to the PTA for organising such a
“wonderlicious” moment for our children to end World Book Day - it
felt like we were actually visiting Charlie and the Chocolate factory!

As we entered Lent on Ash Wednesday, it was lovely to welcome Fr
Philip who helped us to open this season of reflection. Pope Francis
has said of Lent “God never tires of forgiving us; we are the ones
who tire of seeking His mercy.” Whatever faith you may or may not
have, I hope this season is one where you can experience the Gospel
Value of kindness.

Mr Willcox

Our current school
attendance is 94.7% our ‘So now faith, hope and love abide,

target is A47%.

The class with the highest attendance
this week is Sycamore

Class. Keep up the good work.
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Dodgeball Club - 11/03
Gymnastics Club - 13/03

Sycamore Class Assembly
q:15Sam - 12/03

St. Joseph’s Day - 19/03

Oak Class Assembly
A:10am - 26/03

Gospel Value of the week

Kindness

these three; but the greatest of these

is love.’
1 Corinthians 13v13




Gospel Values Award

Congratulations to the
following children:

Lincoln, Cobie,
Hollie, Ethan, Melissa,
Chloe, Oliver.
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Pancake Day in FSU

Oaks and Acorns had
great fun making and
then eating their
pancakes.

Weekly Highlights

Stars of the week Reading Award

Oaks - Emma
Rowan - Guy
Sycamore - Teddy
Cherry - Aaron
Maple - Arthur
Willow - Douglas
Beech - Barney

Congratulations to the
following children:

15 - Daisy C.
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